35663 Parkside Terrace
Please provide the following information:

Details/results of the SRMCS survey for Parkside Terrace which you recently advised took
place in July 2021.

Please refer to the following attached document:
35663 Q1 Report - Parkside Terrace

The ranking or position of Parkside Terrace in your “future work programme” for resurfacing
works to be carried out. Please also provide a likely timescale for this work.

Only the 2022/23 resurfacing programme has been produced. Parkside Terrace does not
feature in this programme. The three-year draft programme is currently being produced
therefore a ranking or estimated timescale is not currently held for Parkside Terrace.

After your Inspectors have identified streets which require small scale resurfacing/patching
works, please advise the process which is followed to prioritise which streets are treated.
Please include details of any assessment system/procedure your staff use for determining
priority.

The engineering team review a number of different sources of information including; site
history, defect numbers, Capital Programme ratings, utility programmed works, roads
inspector input, site visits, coring logs and scale of works involved. For smaller scale work,
works are programmed on a locality basis with the area roads engineers assessing all of the
above and determining prioritised schemes in line with the wider investment strategy.

Following on from point 3, Parkside Terrace was previously identified by your Inspectors as
requiring resurfacing. Was this report treated as part of the process mentioned in point 3? If
not, please state that. If yes, please provide details of the outcome of the priority for such
works which was subsequently determined.

Based on the details provided, we have been unable to identify the specific report being
referred to, therefore cannot confirm whether this report was considered as part of the
above-mentioned process.
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